
ayyid Al-Hakeem affirms keenness on Lebanon’s stability, supports it
Arabically, internationally

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Lebanese Ambassador, His

Excellency Mr. Ali Al-Habhab, and reiterated his condolences over the departure of the former

Lebanese Speaker of the House, Hussein Al-Husseini on 18/1/2023. His Eminence affirmed the

close  tie  between  the  brotherly  countries  and  people  and  listened  to  His  Excellency’s

illustration  regarding  the  situation  in  Lebanon,  especially  the  economic  and  political

situation.

His  Eminence  lauded  the  direction  of  the  Iraqi  government  in  supporting  Lebanon  and

strengthening relations to ease the movement of shipments and citizens and reiterated our

keenness on Lebanon’s stability and support it Arabically and Internationally. H.E. expressed

appreciation for the efforts of the Lebanese people in welcoming their refugee brothers from

the Arabic neighbors. Moreover, H.E. called to aid and support these efforts through regional

and international organizations.

Concerning the economy, H.E. welcomed having Lebanese expertise and investments in Iraq and

indicated the Iraqi government’s orientation in launching an urban and services revolution to

serve the ambitions of the Iraqi genuine citizen.


